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Communications Counseling * Public Affairs

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 6,1996

To: Heather Astwood
Project Manager
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

From: Paul Hanson
William J. Green & Associates

Subject: Attached invitation to public officials' Open House at Parks SLDA

We thought you would like to have a copy of this letter, which was sent on
Monday, May 6 to elected officials in 15 municipalities near the Parks SLDA.
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Pa.rks Shallow . Land Disposal Arca
~* Inforrnation & Resource Center

.,

R.D.1. Box 355A-

Vandergrift. PA 15690
(412)567 5045

May 1,1996 Kathleen B. Schoen |
Projec Manager |

Hon. Alan Mikula -

Mayor
Borough of Vandergrift
151 Lincoln Avenue
Vandergrift PA 15690

I,

Dear Mayor Mikula:

As we discussed in our letter of April 24, we have been planning an Open House to
meet with public officials and provide information about the Shallow Land Disposal
Area (SLDA), as so many of you have requested. We have now completed our
planning, and I hope you will be able to join us at this Open House for public
officials, which will be Thursday, May 16 from noon to 8 p.m. at the SLDA
Information and Resource Center.

The Information and Resource Center is located on Route 66 in Parks Township,
just south of Kiskimere Road, and we invite you to drop in anytime during the
Open House. Members of the project team will be available throughout the
afternoon and early ev'ening to provide information and answer questions.

In addition, we are planning brief informational presentations for noon,5:30 and 7
p.m. that day. These 15-20 minute sessions will focus on what's ahead in the near
future for the SLDA remediation project. We will also answer questions you may
have about the ongoing Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) process, which is
being conducted by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

If you have any questions about the Open House or if there are specific aspects of the
remediation plan that you would like information about, you may call the
Information and Resource Center at (412) 567-5045 and leave a message. Your call will
be returned promptly.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I hope to see you on May 16.

Sincerely,

M',

Kathleen B. Schoen
Project Manager
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